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Please do not support this unconstitutional bill, by putting the language of Measure 

114 into a bill the Democrats can use their power to bypass the judicial branch and 

get this bill into law and effect immediately. This is not how our government is 

supposed to function. Democrats are being slimy with this approach. This bill in no 

way will keep any person safe. I will repeat myself, this bill and control over the 

citizens of the Oregon, will not keep anyone safe. Everyone knows that criminals will 

always have guns, criminals will always use guns to get what they want from others. 

Disarming the citizens of Oregon to protect themselves from criminals will do nothing 

more than divide our state and increase the tensions that are being felt here. The 

approach to keeping citizens safe is one sided and tyrannical. Taking away 

constitutional rights will never be acceptable. The elitest action of this bill is 

despicable. The cost of permit-to-purchase increased from $65 to $150. Therefore, if 

you have no money, you have no 2A rights. That is elitist. The discrimination against 

women and minorities that this bill will force goes against everything the democratic 

party stands for. This is an outrage against the party!   

I ask that you do not pass this bill. It is a black eye for Oregonian and extreme 

overreach of the government.  


